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Hello, I also am a resident of Laguna Vista Estates and agree with Mrs.Roth. I have been
getting a yearly pass also with my wife. Please rethink this fee. My wife and I usually just go
to the waters edge and put in. Are we supposed to use gas and time every time we decide to go
enjoy the lake for a paddle? I’m sure a lot of people will be waiting for a response and your
consideration on this issue.  
Regards,

Mark Easley
79 Buena Vista 
Easley Custom Homes, LLC
(505) 328-4424 
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